
EDB Committee 

From: 	 Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros <mavisoliveira@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, December 05, 2019 10:41 AM 

To: 	 EDB Committee 

Subject: 	 EDB-52 

Aloha Chair & EDB Committee, 

Mahalo for hearing testimony today. Several people wanted to come testify but most people work during this time. 

I have concerns with the tiers that Habitat created for the housing in Hana. As you may know Hana's area median 
income does not represent what the average person makes. It includes all the wealthy people who live here. To have 

13 homes put in at the 100% level, is inviting outsiders to move in. Please have Habitat put in more housing at the 50% 

level, right now only at 5. 

Mahalo, 

Mavis 
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